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My property outside of Sandy, Oregon has a year-around creek (Badger Creek) 

running through the south end of it. When we first moved in almost 10 years ago we 

didn’t notice a lot of wildlife activity. However, about 5 years ago beavers found our 

stretch of Badger Creek and it has been unbelievable how much it has changed for 

the good. The wildlife has exploded! From cutthroat trout to innumerable bird 

species(both waterfowl and terrestrial species) we has seen such an unprecedented 

emergence. Please help these animals thrive by letting the beavers do their work. 

Thank you! 


